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          In this week’s Middle School Chapel (which you can 
watch by clicking the link in this newsletter), I talked a lot 
about “Team Jesus” and what that should look like. Re-
cently, I came across an article from Pew Research that 
made me sad, because they estimate that by 2070, 
Christianity will not longer be the largest religion in the 
world. Now, it is just a guess and there are a lot of factors 
that will determine how accurate they are, but hearing 
that less people will worship the one true God than a 
false god is disheartening.  

I know that as Team Jesus, we can do better as a 
people. What I challenged the 5-8th graders with this 
week was to live differently than the world. You see, I 
think people look at Christians and don’t see the differ-
ence that they should. We are not different enough in our 
attitudes, our actions, our commitment & faith, and in the 
way we treat others. When we don’t look that different 
than those who do not call themselves Christians, then 
what is the appeal of joining Team Jesus?  

Now, that is certainly not everyone who calls them-
selves Christians, and it is God’s job to call people to him, 
but if we live the way God calls us to and show people 
how much we love God and love others, I can’t help but 
think it makes it easier for people to accept God’s call. 
Am I perfect? Nope! None of us are, but with God’s help 
we can all do better!  

Despite all the other factors that will contribute to the 
future, I know that God can do anything! Does he need 
us? No. But as a member of Team Jesus, I want to do 
everything I can to help as many people as possible join 
us in heaven someday!  

 

Thanks and God Bless! 
 Mr. Burnett, BCA Principal 
 

Do you have a need? We would love to pray with  
you! Click here and let us know how we can  
partner with you and your family in prayer! 

 BROADCAST 
- January 14, 2022 -  
Weekly Devotion 

Click below to see this week’s devotion! 

What’s Happening? 
 

 January 17 - No School—MLK Day 
 
 February 1 - Re-Enrollment Opens! 
We hope that you have decided to return to BCA next year. You 
can re-enroll for next school year in ParentsWeb beginning 2/1. 
Please, DO NOT set up a new account on our website. 
 

 

Today’s Chapels 
Elementary: Faith with Mrs. Gailey 
 
Middle School: A Rising Tide Lifts All the 
Boats with Mr. Burnett 

 

You may have seen this on Facebook, 
but I am really proud of our students 
who worked hard to help set up for 
“Light the Night to Honor a Life” at 
the Thomas P. Perciak Family Resi-
dential Hospice in Strongsville. The 
annual event benefits the Dennis C. 
Simmerman Hospice Community 
Care Fund, which provides critical 
financial and care-related services for 
hospice patients and families of lim-
ited means. It’s great to  
have students who  
demonstrate how to  
“love God and  
love others!” 
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